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S1 – S6 

 
Movement around the school during SQA Exams 
 
SQA exams for S4-6 will begin on Tuesday 2nd May and run until Friday 2nd 
June.  It is very important that all pupils listen very carefully to, and then follow, 
these instructions about movement and noise around the school. 
 
During the SQA exams there will be the following changes to movement around 
the school for pupils. 
 

1.    E-Block: All classes in E block will be let out a couple of minutes before 
the bell at the end of lessons so that pupils can descend the main stairs. 
Pupils must not use the stairs beside E7. 

2.    B Block – the doors beside B6 will be locked throughout the prelims and 
pupils will have to go the long way round to get to classrooms in the main 
building and E Block. 

3.    The area outside the Social Area is out of bounds at all times during the 
prelims and must not be used between lessons to go from one class to 
another, or at break or lunchtimes. Pupils going to and coming from the Co 
op at lunchtime must keep well away from the Social Area. This is to 
ensure that pupils sitting their exams are not disturbed. The Social Area 
Foyer is out of bounds to all pupils at all times unless they are moving from 
one lesson to another or are in S4-6 and are waiting for an exam to start. 

4.    Pupils are asked to keep noise to a minimum when moving around the 
school especially in and around the Social Area Foyer and outside rooms 
where there are ‘Exams in Progress’ signs. 

 

 
G Oldham 

 
S1 – S6 

 

Classroom Displacements from D1/D2 for Tuesday 9th May: 
 
Reg – 1M1 Mrs Corney – B1 
P2 – 1M1 Mrs Corney – G1 
P3 – 1M1 Trust Mrs Corney– Library 
P3 - S2 Exp Arts Miss Arbuthnott– Gym (Please bring a change of 
footwear) 
P5 – S1 Exp Arts Miss Arbuthnott – B8 
P7 – 2D1 Miss Arbuthnott – Gym (Please bring a change of footwear) 
 

 
CSN 

 
S1 – S6 

 
Menu 
 
Breaded Haddock 
Italian Chicken 
Sausage Rolls 
 
Chocolate Cracknel 

 
Catering 



 
S1 – S6 

 
Rock Challenge   

 
Could all pupils involved in Rock Challenge collect both a consent form and a 
ticket form from Mrs Urquhart in S6 as soon as possible.  Ticket money should 
be given to Miss Wallace by Tuesday 9th May.  
Thank you. 

 
K Urquhart 

 


